1992 nissan maxima for sale

Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle Listing
Details. Recent Arrival! Odometer is miles below market average! Here at Swickard Honda we
want to save you time and money. To ensure we do both, we price our cars very competitively.
Because of this commitment to you, our cars sell very quickly. Please call or email us today to
ensure availability. We are proud to offer one of the best used car warranties in the industry. All
vehicles come with fresh oil changes, all fluids are topped off, new VA Inspection, and we are
always happy to provide you with a free car fax report. Check us out on Facebook at This
vehicle ran when it came in, but now itneeds work. Come check it out and save BIG on cheap
wheels or part itout for more money. The vehicle identified is inoperable or otherwisecannot be
tested for emissions. After youfix it, then it can be tested. Come in and bid to get crazy deals!
Come during the week or early Saturday to sit in, start up, and inspect the vehicles before you
bid. Gates open at 9AM. You can even test drive this car to your own mechanic for inspection
on weekdays Mon-Fri. Its Automatic transmission and Gas V6 3. Post purchase, the vehicles go
through a step by step procedure in order to attain the finest quality. Our vehicles are sent for
mechanical inspection and repaired as needed. Majority of the vehicles passed the Virginia
Safety Inspection before they are offered for sale. When the vehicles come into our inventory
they are detailed thoroughly and prepared for demonstration. After the hard work put into our
vehicles we finally put them up for sale making sure our customers are fully satisfied. Service
Contracts are issued by a 3rd party which gives you the flexibility to take the vehicle to any
certified mechanic shop of your choice. You also have an option to upgrade the Service
contract for up to but not limited to 4 years. Different coverage options are also available,
please consult with a sales representative for additional information. Service contracts vary
from 3 months to 4 year time frame. Prices depend on the coverage you are looking to
purchase. Service contracts are an option to purchase at the time of sale, it may help to protect
your future investment. Call us for further details. Our listed prices of the vehicles are for cash
transaction only. For financing vehicles through our lenders the price is subject to change as
they do not includes any finance charges. Upon loan application submission, our JDM Auto
team will work persistently towards an approval. Call for Full Details. We will represent the
vehicle to the best of our knowledge but are not responsible for human error. Service contract
is available for purchase at the time of sale. Dealership is not responsible for misprints on
prices or equipment. Check in at autoquestexpress. Runs very well with a 3. Factory alloy
wheels with a nice set of tires new Yokohama's on the front fog lights and a factory rear spoiler.
Nice clean well kept interior too. Runs like a champ with very low miles. Clean Carfax clean title
no rust no wrecks. Only Call to schedule a test drive! Petersburg Fl. Come in to schedule your
test drive today! Mid Atlantic Truck Center. Java Metallic Nissan Maxima 3. All vehicle's are
Suburban Certified! Description: Used Nissan Maxima 3. Our Showrooms are open, no
appointment necessary. Please call to set up your test drive and allow us to answer your
questions. We will also bring a sanitized vehicle to your doorstep for you to test drive if you
prefer. Gun Metallic Nissan Maxima 3. Those incentives would be in addition to our pricing
when applicable. At The Autobarn Mazda of Evanston we always aim to be open, honest and
transparent. We have a large selection of new Mazdas and pre-owned vehicles of every make
and model, and always over in-stock and ready for delivery. Our experienced and enthusiastic
Product Specialists are ready to show you why The Autobarn Group is so popular. Please feel
free to call us at or visit our website at Nissan 3. All manufacturer rebates to dealer. New vehicle
sale price includes Dealer incentives but excludes College grad and Military Rebate. Please
confirm accuracy of options prior to purchase. Let our sales staff answer all of the questions
you have! We are here to help you! Go to : autolandva. The Ganley Nissan Difference!! Call our
team at with any questions! Pearl White Metallic Nissan Maxima 3. Please verify all descriptions
and pricing. In the event of a mistake, I Premier Auto Sales is not responsible for errors. Thank
you. Test drive delivery based on schedule availability and distance. Some exclusions apply.
Message dealer for details. Nationwide home delivery is available, please contact dealer for a
personalized quote. Delivery availability may vary, some exclusions apply. Popular searches.
My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles
for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price
and Payment Loan Price. Trim 3. Engine and Drivetrain Transmission Automatic 2, Engine Type
Gas 2, Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive 2, Cylinders 6 cylinders 2, Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing
Details Listings with recent price drops. Recently added listings. No accidents. New Listing.
Certified Pre-Owned. Know The Deal. Price Drop. Close Auto Land Inc. Showing 1 - 18 out of 2,
listings. Overall Consumer Rating. I got my SE from my uncle when I was It had , when I got and
the next 2, were the hardest miles possible. I took my Maxima to the limit everywhere, and she
took it in stride. I had to replace the struts, but that was it. I had an automatic, and that was her
only downside. The standard manual would have been much more fun. In fact, I sold mine two

years ago, and now I'm looking for another, except this time with manual. I would highly
recommend this to any driver, young and old. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. This page is for
personal, non-commercial use. We've expanded your search filters to show more results.
Please see below. Find used car trade in, resell, certified pre-owned and retail values of used
vehicles based on the condition, mileage and other factors of the car sale. It's like a new car for
the price of a clunker. Cars Cars for Sale Nissan Maxima. Nissan Maxima Year Filters Reset
Done. Year - Buy From Home. Handle all aspects of your vehicle purchase without ever needing
to go into the dealership. Look for the Buy From Home badge when choosing dealerships to
connect with. Price Rating. Transmission Transmission Automatic Manual. Auction Cars.
Collector and Enthusiast Cars. Reset Done. Drag map to chose location. Price Reduced. Book
Values. Get Book Value. Get a quote presented by. Powered by. Have a VIN? Great Auto Loan
Rates. Not all decisions will happen immediately. Decision time may vary depending on the
lender or dealer you are matched with. You must have JavaScript enabled to experience the new
Autoblog. Please follow the instructions below to enable JavaScript in your browser. Make
Nissan. Model Maxima. License Tabs Good Through June No kids or pets. You will not find
another Nissan Maxima in finer condition than this one. A collector's dream, a true classic!
Meticulously maintained and cared for. Second Owner, Amazingly Clean, both inside and out.
No low Ball offers Serious Inquiries Only Please The Maxima's primary competitor, the Toyota
Cressida, was discontinued after the model year, with Toyota touting the front-wheel-drive
Toyota Avalon, a stretched version of the Toyota Camry introduced in , as its replacement.
Among interior changes were a different steering wheel and CD player. There were also
structural modifications to improve crash worthiness for the to models. The Nissan Maxima also
saw some minor changes: an Anti-Theft Engine Immobilizer was standard using a chip in the
ignition key, as well as some minor body trims. The interior gauge cluster was also titanium
tinted and the optional leather seats were perforated and embossed with SE on the backrests.
The front floor mats were also embossed with SE-Limited logos. The fourth generation Maxima
was highly praised for its quiet, roomy interior. The 's VQ30DE 3. With the manual transmission
0â€”60 mph took 6. A viscous limited slip differential came standard on Canadian SE models
equipped with the 5-speed manual. The automatic was a no cost option, which most Maximas
were equipped with. As the Maxima badge was retired in Japan, this particular generation was
sold there as the Nissan Cefiro A The Cefiro badge had previously been used on aNissan
Laurel-based, higher specification model with rear-wheel drive see A31 Cefiro. For the Japanese
market, a Cefiro-badged station wagon was also available. The Cefiro was actually introduced
first, in August , and was originally available with 2 and 2. In Europe a smaller, two-litre V6
engine with PS kW was available in addition to the larger 3. Hello, I have Maxima Nissan , It is
real rusty and has a bad auto transmission, that is the bad news, but the engine runs awesome,
So essentially I am selling it for the engine. It will fit many other Nissans of a similar age. Has
aftermarket CD player, runs great and drives, but 2nd and 3rd slip. Everything else works and it
has fair tires. You can hear it run at my house and drive it, it drives good too, except for the
tranny.. I have full and clear title. Not sure but think the engine has been done much more
recently than the miles suggest. We got it for a high schooler to drive, and now she has a better
car. Again it always runs awesome and does not burn oil. Buyer must pick the car up within a
week of auction. The buyer is responsible for verifying engine compatibility. The engine is the 3.
I was told these also fit but, you are responsible for compatibility, this is just for reference. Lack
of space also demanded a redesigned camshaft drive system, so a special chain drive was
developed. The engine is otherwise similar to the VG30DE. VE30DE The 3. This engine redlines
at rpm. It was built from July, through March, Info From Wikipedia. No games, just business!
Why Tarboro? Since , the Doug Henry Group has offered an unrivaled experience by treating
our guest the same way we? We listen when our customers talk, and we heard that people
dislike the back and forth and wasted time in dealerships trying to get the best deal. Keeping
this in mind, we created the Tarboro? This means you get a fair, upfront One Simple Price on all
our vehicles, new and used. Plus we give a fair, best offer to purchase your car, valid for 3 days,
even if you don? We pride ourselves on providing a Fast, Fair and Friendly, negotiation-free
buying experience. Just 1 hour drive in from Raleigh and the Virginia border. Read our reviews
and see what others are saying about us. When was the last time you smiled as you turned the
ignition key? Feel it again with this good-looking Nissan Maxima. Here at Doug Henry Tarboro,
we give our guest a different experience. Keeping this in mind, we? This is a negotiation free
pricing policy that we apply to all our vehicles. The pricing is based on current market
conditions, demand, availability, color, equipment and how long the vehicle has been in our
inventory. The Tarboro? Here in Tarboro we also think it? Our goal is tohelp you find the right
vehicle that best fits your needs and budget, makingyour purchase quick, easy and hassle free,
saving you time andmoney?. Also, if for any reason, you find the car you drive off in doesn? We

reserve the right to make changes without notice, and are not responsible for errors or
omissions. All prices exclude government fees and taxes, any finance charges, and any
emissions test charge. Xtera is offered for a great starter vehicle, or to take you from point A.
TO point B. We have recently replace the engine seals and the timing belt. Also the engine was
replaced about a 1 year ago to an engine that has about k Miles. This vehicle priced way below
market value, giving you the opportunity to save thousand below Market Value. Call Today and
test drive the 01 Nissan Xtera. Mercedes-Benz C-Class Location: Pacoima, CA, Good gas
mileage, some body work needed. Make Ford. Model F The following terms of sale apply to all of
our listings. This vehicle is being sold as is, where is with no warranty, expressed written or
implied. The seller shall not be responsible for the correct description, authenticity,
genuineness, or defects herein, and makes no warranty in connection therewith. No allowance
or set aside will be made on account of any incorrectness, imperfection, defect or damage. Any
descriptions or representations are for identification purposes only and are not to be construed
as a warranty of any type. It is the responsibility of the buyer to have thoroughly inspected the
vehicle, and to have satisfied himself or herself as to the condition and value and to bid based
upon that judgement solely. The seller shall and will make every reasonable effort to disclose
any known defects associated with this vehicle at the buyer's request prior to the close of sale.
Seller assumes no responsibility for any repairs regardless of any oral statements about the
vehicle. The car must be paid in full Prior To delivery. We would like a copy of any cashier check
you may be using faxed to us before the delivery date. Sold vehicles will be stored for no longer
than 7 days at no charge. A storage charge will incur after 7 days. Please make prior
arrangements with selling dealer to avoid storage charges at time of sale. You may pay the
purchase price with cash in person, with a cashiers or certified check or bank-to-bank wire
transfer. These forms are acceptable for the deposit as well, and we will accept Paypal for the
deposit only. Final payment is expected within three 3 days thereafter. If your state has no sales
tax on motor vehicles, we will not charge you any sales tax. If you have the vehicle shipped, we
will not charge you any sales tax however, you will have to pay your state's tax at home. If you
wish to purchase the vehicle with a Buy It Now, and do not have a PayPal account, please call
so that we can disable this feature. We recommend that you do not send payment via regular
mail or priority mail. We have experienced lost checks several times. We recommend that if you
are sending payment, that you use registered, return receipt mail or FedEx. This is for you
protection, as well as ours. A maxima lovers dream car. Make Datsun. Model Z-Series. Enjoy the
extremely thorough information below about this vintage Datsun Z race car. Purchase this
vehicle with the utmost confidence. I know these classic Z cars well, and of course greatly
appreciate them! Intro: For your consideration is this vintage Datsun Z Z race car that is ready
for the track and to pass tech inspection. This car is a beast! It has a 3. This is a very
competitive vehicle and about as quick as a lap time as it gets for the money. The engine has
approximately only nine events on it since having been completed in the past couple of years
so it is still fresh. This Z is set up quite nicely with upgraded Wilwood brakes all around, coil
overs, camber plates, Tokico Illumina adjustable struts, IMSA fiberglass body kit, and more. The
car has received extensive recent maintenance and is track ready. Extensive details and
specifications are outlined below. Also, please view the video footage and photos. If you are
looking for an impressive classic Z, stroker engine, intense driving experience, or a track
weapon to embarrass newer and more expensive vehicles, or a competitive vintage race car,
this Z would be a great candidate. Video: A high definition video is provided to better show the
condition of this Z and to show it driving. The walk-around video footage was taken in October
of and on-track footage from To view the video please click play below or copy and paste the
link. Exterior walk-around4. The photos were taken in October of Please look through all of the
images. Engine: Nissan competition main and rod bearing shells Turbo oil pump Nissan
competition head gasket High capacity oil pan with baffles Large oil cooler Oil catch canister
45mm OER carburetors with velocity stacks TWM intake manifold ported 6 into 1 ceramic
coated header Custom exhaust Powder coated valvecover Linkage Solid engine mounts
Braided fuel lines, pressure gauge, pressure regulator Holley fuel pump ATL 12 gallon fuel cell 4
core Champion aluminum radiator and electric fan Coolant catch can MSD 6A ignition MSD
Master Blaster coil An engine like this is the holy grail of the diehard classic Z enthusiast. It is a
L28 block with the strong Maxima diesel crankshaft making it a 3. This engine is impressive and
makes this Z an absolute blast to drive. The amount of torque it has throughout the RPM range
is excellent. This Z weighs about 2, lbs so that is quite a nice power to weight ratio. Most other
foreign vintage race cars are not near this powerful and if so are tens of thousands of dollars
more expensive. The sound this engine makes is intoxicating. The exhaust sounds aggressive
and like a race car. The sound of the induction from the triple 45mm carburetors is just as
intoxicating. The engine has excellent throttle response through the RPM range. It was

professionally tuned at LNA on an engine dyno. The oil gets regularly changed at least every
other event. With the oil cooler and larger capacity oil pan, it holds around 9 quarts. The engine
does drip some oil but not enough to not drive it or not pass tech inspection. Apparently the
gasket on the oilpan is a foam type gasket so switching that to a cork one would help. Also,
there looks to be a slight oil leak near the timing chain cover area which could be resealed at
some point. In summer of , new spark plug wires were installed and the spark plugs cleaned up
and re-gapped. The coolant gets changed each year and checked each race. The water
temperature and oil temperatures stay where they should. The oil pressure is excellent. The oil
pressure gauge recently stopped working on me so I purchased a new one that needs to yet be
installed. If someone really wanted, more power is available with this engine. Tens of more
horsepower are available if someone was so inclined. The engine build was completed in Never
have I or the previous owner ever had any engine issues. This engine is quite fresh yet and is
quite the strong heart for this incredibly fun Z. Drivetrain: Datsun four speed manual
transmission Centerforce Stage 2 clutch Stainless braided clutch line R rear end with 4. The
clutch is great and with absolutely no issues. The clutch is only a couple years old. The pedal
feels good. The transmission performs as it should. Installed in spring of were new front and
rear Tokico Illumina 5-way adjustable strut cartridges. At that same time, both the front and rear
brake calipers were completely rebuilt with new seals and pistons installed. The front rotors
were replaced at this time with new ones and new racing brake pads were installed at the front
and rear with Wilwood Polymatrix A compound. The fluid was also changed out and ATE racing
fluid was used. The brakes and new struts have two events on them. Notice there is tons of pad
life left on the front and rear pads. The brakes perform extremely well on this Z. The pedal feel
makes for very precise brake application. The bias and pressure can be adjusted as well. Brake
as hard as you want. The brakes can take it and do so without fading. The suspension is set up
very nicely. The strut and spring set up with the thicker anti-sway bars result in some very
confident and well dialed in handling. The Hoosier TD tires currently on the car have no more
than 1. Theses racing slicks are great tires. The suspension and brake system is well sorted and
maintained. The car feels very neutral. It should not need any significant attention or
investment. Body, Chassis, and Misc. It is a Z. At this point with the current set up, from what I
understand the main benefit of an early Z compared to a Z chassis is they are about 50 lbs
lighter. The prior owner had this Z since and owned it in Florida which is where I picked it up
from. The body has not been in any sort of significant accident on or off track. The critical areas
are rock solid on this Z. The rest of the underbody is great. There were the very typical small
rust spots on the fronts of the floors. Also, there is some minor rusting at the battery tray. Other
than those areas, this body is extremely solid. The rockers are great. This Z is quite light
weighing in at about 2, pounds. The fiberglass panels help in aiding the lightness and getting
larger tires to fit. This body kit is quite expensive to purchase and to ship! The paint is the
original color to the car. For a race car, the paint is in very nice condition. It is glossy and aids
in the presentation of the car. There is typical wear and marks as expected but nothing
excessive. This Z gets quite the compliments for its visual appeal, really stands out at the track
in a good way, and is something you can sit, stare at, and admire when in the garage. The front
headlight buckets were made flush with the fenders, for aerodynamic purposes, and is
somewhat noticeable but not distracting from the car. The rest of the sheetmetal doors, roof,
cowl, etc. This Z has of course been stripped of any unnecessary parts. Vinyl window covers
snap in for if there is bad weather. A proper certified roll cage has been installed. The rear
section of the driver floor was modified to allow a lower center of gravity with the driver seat
being lowered. The racing seat and harness keeps you planted. A passenger seat and harness
is currently installed so you can scare your friends or family members on a ride. Other
necessary racing equipment like a fire suppression system, power switch, and more are present
and functioning. What is it like to drive? Picking one word to describe the driving experience of
this Z would be intense. It is intense, but in a good way. It is an adrenaline fueled experience. All
of your senses are active. The sound is intoxicating. The control and feel is very direct and not
numb. Utmost concentration is needed to be precise and smooth. Modern cars on the track feel
so different and are still tons of fun but with power steering, power brakes, anti-lock brakes, and
etc. The vintage Z requires you to make it your priority. It does exactly as your inputs tell it to
and is very rewarding to drive. The handling is quite neutral and confidence inspiring. There is
no dangerous oversteer or annoying understeer. The brakes are everlasting and controllable
with excellent firm pedal feel. This Z often gains tons of ground in the corners and has the
ability to brake much later into the corner than most of what is on the track. Heel-toe shifting is
easily achieved. Consistent lap times and smooth but fast driving are also achieved. The engine
has plenty of torque to pull you out of turns and plenty of horsepower to keep on pulling. The
car has a great combination of light weight but also power. This is a car that communicates very

clearly up to the limit and is controllable when the limit has been exceeded. Compared to
everything I have driven, this vintage Z offered the most exciting and fun ride. Only until
recently will I say one car was more fun to drive and that was a Ferrari Spider. Race cars in
general, especially vintage ones, give such an exciting experience that stock sports cars
cannot. This Z is competitive. With my little on-track experience and as an amateur driver, my
second time ever at Road America Elkhart Lake I managed consistent lap times. What this
vintage Z can do is impressive. Most important of all though, it is an absolute blast to drive.
Conclusion: This Z is a great way to get into rack day events whether it is competitive vintage
racing or track days for fun. Datsun Z cars are about as economical as it gets for a track car.
Parts are relatively inexpensive, plentiful, and many parts easily found on the local Craigslist.
There of course is a ton of support for these cars from numerous online forums to numerous Z
racing specialists scattered across the country. Historically, the Datsun Z car has been very
successful racing. It is an excellent and competitive platform. This Z has a highly desired and
extremely well built stroker engine. The rest of the car from suspension to brakes is well set up.
As the Z sits right now, I would personally be ready to take it to the track and not have any
concerns. It is good to go the way it is. I am passing this Z on to its next care taker due to
having to simplify my life and find more time somehow ex: full time career with an overload, in
addition attempting to grow my own small business at the same time, multiple other street
sports cars to maintain and enjoy, and the wife likes some attention too. Any questions that you
have, please do not hesitate to contact me. To make things easier for you, at a competitive rate I
can consider personally transporting the Z and parts to you in my enclosed trailer. This vehicle
is located in Sussex, WI Calls between am and pm central time please. The car will be sold
through Ebay, and only Ebay, with proper procedures and reduced risk for both buyer and
seller. Putting in an offer is committing to a contract to purchase this vehicle and the following
terms. It is recommended possible buyers inspect the vehicle in person prior to putting in an
offer but extensive details and pictures have been provided as I understand in person
inspection is not always possible. If a professional pre-purchase inspection is wanted, it must
be completed prior to committing to buying through putting in or accepting an offer. Remaining
funds must be received no later than two weeks from auction end. Negative feedback will be
given to non-paying buyers and a case via Ebay will be opened. Vehicle must be picked up from
Sussex, WI no later than two weeks from auction end. Wire transfer is the preferred method of
payment for the remaining funds. Bank check is also accepted. Once auction is over, the vehicle
will be kept in appropriate general care by the owner. Buyer is responsible for insurance once
auction has ended. No warranty is expressed or implied. Vehicle is sold as is. Transportation of
the vehicle is the buyer's responsibility. If special circumstances are needed for anything,
including time, please contact me. Thank you for reading through this whole vehicle description
and honoring the procedures that make this a great buying and selling experience! Make
Toyota. Model Camry. My Camry runs great, I've driven it 15k miles since last year. It has a few
small door dings, and some minor scuffs on the bumpers but is overall a very nice car. If you
have a specific question about it don't hesitate to ask, but please do not bid unless you know
how to attain paperwork in another state other than California or you want to use it for parts.
Thanks and Good Luck! Impala bel air belair Bucket Seats back seat backseats backseat front
bench seat benchseat vent trim cover speaker logo powerglide power glide 65 water pump 2
barrel carb. Make Pontiac. Model GTO. It also has Longtube headers, free flowing dual exhuast
and cat converter delete these 3 items being not legal for on-road use in CA , it is loud Fitted
with an aftermarket hurst shifter, it is very comfortable to shift, and really moves out if you
choose to do so. If you want to smog this car in CA, then the headers will need to be replaced
with smog legal ones and catalytic converters will need to be installed I would trust her to drive
anywhere in the country. I just put brand new tires on th
ford taures
5 wire ceiling fan switch wiring diagram
2007 nissan versa owners manual
e front only miles on them , there are no check lights on the dash and it'll get in the low to mid
20's mpg if you keep your foot out of it. Comes with a clean and clear CA title in my name and
ready for transfer. Make Infiniti. Model FX. Chrysler Chrysler BMW. Chrysler SAAB. Chrysler
NEON. Chrysler GT Commerce City, CO. North Kingstown, RI. Garden City, NY. South
Milwaukee, WI. Collegedale, TN. Hanover, MA. Rock Hill, SC. Alert Successfully Created. Save
search. Cars for Sale Nissan Maxima. Year Make Nissan Model Maxima. Nissan : Maxima SE
nissan maxima se sedan 4 door 3. Year - Make - Model -. Category - Mileage - Posted Over 1
Month. Year Make Ford Model F Category - Mileage 1 Posted Over 1 Month. Toyota : Camry
Special Edition toyota camry se 3. Year Make Toyota Model Camry. Infiniti : FX FX 35 infiniti fx

35 base sport utility 4 door 3. Category - Mileage Posted Over 1 Month. Prev 1 2 3 Next. ZIP
Code. Year minYear Apply Filters Clear Search. Daily Weekly No Emails. Submit Cancel.

